
 
FCA FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT 

. . . Pursuing Excellence,  

          . . . Building Character Messenger 
Parents and Staff, 
 

Another school year has come to an end.  It has been a 
very good year for our students and for FCA.  There have 
been many accomplishments and student successes to 
celebrate.  This is the 21st completed school year at FCA 
and our 17th graduating class. 
 

THANK YOU to our Graduates and their parents!  It has 
been an honor to partner with you in allowing FCA the 
opportunity to educate your child academically and spir-
itually.    
 

Thank you to our returning 2019/2020 students and I 
look forward to next school year.   
 

Every school year is unique and there won’t be an excep-
tion to that next year.  There are several new things that 
will happen and the staff are all excited, especially for 
our new high school bible curriculum and the physical 

improvements to our campus. 

 

 

 

*** SUMMER HOURS *** 
 

June 3 - August 2  
MONDAY - THURSDAY / 9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

 

(Closed 4th of July week) 
 

If you would like to meet with me, please don’t hesitate 
to  call or email the office to make an appointment.    

June 3, 2019 

FCA 2019-2020 Bible Verse  

 Romans 12:1-2 

“Therefore, I urge you, brothers and sisters, in view of 
God’s mercy, to offer your bodies as a living sacrifice, holy 
and pleasing to God—this is your true and proper wor-
ship. 2 Do not conform to the pattern of this world, but be 
transformed by the renewing of your mind. Then you will 
be able to test and approve what God’s will is—his good, 
pleasing and perfect will”.  

FCA’s Graduating 

Class of 2019 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER !!!! 

                                       Craig 

Congratulations! 

This summer, work will continue on our outdoor athletic 
facility.  This is a direct result of a generous private donation, 
support from the Athletic Boosters, and your successful 
fundraising efforts this year.  Improvements will be made to 
the athletic field, as well as new locker rooms and a weight 
room in close proximity to the field.   Some general remodel-
ing will also create more space to give our athletes addition-
al opportunities to work hard.  
If you would like to be a part of this effort, here are some 
ways you can help: 
 

      Donate time/talents in construction, concrete work,   
         electrical, plumbing and heating.  

      Donate money to complete the job.  Visit fcaknights.org 
         and click Donate Now.   

      Spread the word about our need and opportunities to  
         help.  

       Get on board with fundraising.  Contact Mrs. Keener to  
          volunteer!   
 

More information will follow in the fall, including opportuni-
ties for naming rights with leading gifts.  Thank you for your 
prayerful support!   


